
Phone: 219-728-1336 
Fax: 219-929-1428 

1490 Broadway, Ste. 3 
Chesterton, IN 46304 

         Town of Chesterton Storm Water Utility 

Notice of Termination (NOT)   
for Construction Projects 

The project site owner shall submit a NOT letter to the MS4 Coordinator or other designated entity certifying that each 
of the following conditions have been met:  

1. All land disturbing activities, including construction on all building lots, have 
been completed and the entire site has been stabilized. 

2. The remaining, undeveloped acreage does not exceed three (3) acres, with contig-
uous areas not to exceed one (1) acre. 

3. A map of the project site, clearly identifying all remaining undeveloped lots, is       
attached to the NOT letter.  The map must be accompanied by a list of names and   
addresses of individual lot owners or individual lot operators of all undeveloped 
lots. 

4. The remaining acreage does not pose a significant threat to the integrity of the         
infrastructure, adjacent properties, or water quality. 

5. All public and common improvements, including infrastructure, have been 
completed and permanently stabilized and have been transferred to the appropri-
ate local entity. 

6. All temporary erosion and sediment control measures have been removed. 

7. All post-construction certified BMPs and associated control devices have been 
installed and documented with the MS4 jurisdiction (Town of Chesterton). 

8. All permanent storm water quality measures have been implemented and are           
operational.  

 
 
I hereby certify, under penalty of perjury, that to the best of my knowledge, all           
information provided in this notification are correct.   
 
Signature:_____________________________________________    __________________ 
                      Signature of Project Owner                        Printed Name       Date 

For any questions regarding this form and requirements for the NOT within the Town of Chesterton, 
please contact Jennifer Gadzala, MS4 Coordinator at 219-728-1336 or jgadzala@chestertonin.org. 
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